On Sun, Jan 25, 2015 at 8:33 PM, TreeTown < max@crossfittreetown.com > wrote:

FROM: Max Finkbeiner

Date: January 26, 2015

Dear CrossFit TreeTown members,

First of all thank you everyone for all the support you have given to TreeTown! Your letters are all included in the application process. The letter below is another step in the process to ensure the City of Ann Arbor knows that we are good people and wish to be a postive part of the neighborhood and enhance the area with minimal impact to the neighbors directly around us!

The City of Ann Arbor has made us aware of a number of complaints filed by one or more neighbors of our facility regarding excessive noise levels, outdoor exercise activities in the parking lot, and frequent use of a neighbor's driveway for turnarounds.

CrossFit TreeTown is a neighborhood business. We are committed to following these "good neighbor" practices at all times, and would ask for your help in this effort by keeping these things in mind:

- ü During early morning hours, we respect our sleeping neighbors by closing car doors quietly and keeping voices down in the parking lot.
- ü We do not hold classes or group fitness activities outside in the parking lot, and would ask our members to limit any individual fitness activities outside of our building to warm-up runs on the public road or sidewalk.
- \ddot{u} When the overhead door is open, we check noise levels at the north end of the parking lot, and will take steps to minimize any audible noise from classes and music inside the building.
- ü To minimize early morning noise and headlight glare, we ask that members and guests who miss our driveway to please go up and around the corner to turn around in the cemetery driveway (where no sleep will be disturbed!).
- ü In all we do at CrossFit TreeTown, we strive to remember that kindness, cooperation, and mutual respect are essential to the success of our mixed-use neighborhood of residences, industry, commerce, transportation... ... and recreation.

Thank you for helping us to be good neighbors!

Be fit, happy, and healthy

Max Finkbeiner

CrossFit TreeTown

www.crossfittreetown.com

815 Wildt St. Ann Arbor Michigan 48103 (734) 221-0263